CITY OF GARDNER

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING 115 PLEASANT STREET, ROOM 201 | GARDNER, MA 01440



Public Info & Input Meeting

Proposed Bailey Brook Park

Wednesday, September 25, 2019 at 5:30 PM Levi Heywood Memorial Library, Conference Room

The City of Gardner Department of Community Development and Planning will hold a Public Information and Input Meeting to discuss the proposed Bailey Brook Park to be located off of Leo Drive.

All members of the Community, of all ages, including families with children, senior citizens and residents of all neighborhoods, city-wide are encouraged to attend. Your input is important to help identify community needs, desired recreational amenities, and to help provide important input prior to the creation of a design plan for the proposed multi-use, open space park.

Please join us on Wednesday, September 25, 2019 @ 5:30 PM at the

Levi Heywood Memorial Library, Conference Room,

55 West Lynde Street, Gardner, MA

Help us plan for this new proposed park and make the vision a reality!

